
VIRTUAL

COLLEGE

FAIR
Marple Newtown High School has joined

forces with several other high schools in

Delaware County to plan a virtual college

fair for our students. This event will host

hundreds of colleges and promises to be

an event that will enable your child to

chat with admissions staff, ask questions,

download information, and seek out the

best opportunities for him or her.

THE REGISTRATION LINK CAN BE
FOUND HERE.

Thursday, April 22nd 
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm

DO NOT
WAIT TO
SIGN UP!

Watch this
video to
learn more!

https://delawarecounty.educationconnectlive.com/
https://youtu.be/u0Obl2KwnQA
https://delawarecounty.educationconnectlive.com/
https://delawarecounty.educationconnectlive.com/

